
 

 

 

 

**NEW DATE for WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTOS** 
**WEDNESDAY 24TH JUNE 2020** 

 
Our school photo day is only a few weeks away.  Here’s all the information 

you will need to order your photos online. 
 

 Log on to www.leadingimage.com.au     

     using Google Chrome. 

 Enter the Trafalgar Primary School access key. 

 Photos can be ordered for individual students and also families. 

 Family photos must be ordered by 4.00pm on Tuesday 23rd June.    

     NO LATE FAMILY ORDERS. 

 Individual photos can be ordered prior to photo day or  following photo 

day. 

 Orders placed after Monday 29th June will incur a $6.00 postage and 

handling cost. 

 ORDERS CAN ONLY BE PLACED ONLINE. 

 CASH ORDERS ARE NOT AVAILABLE. 

 PLEASE NOTE that if you have already placed orders online, they are 

still valid. 

 For further information or any queries, please contact Leading Image via 

e-mail info@leadingimage.com.au or phone 1800 750 586. 

  TPS Access Key: 56QNBNH7 


